Comments Submitted by D. Klempel, Basin Electric Power Cooperative




From: Dan Klempel 
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2008 3:33 PM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Subject: NAESB Business Practice WEQ-006 & WEQ-007
Please register my support for the referenced business practices.

Thanks,

Dan Klempel 
Manager, Transmission Compliance 
Basin Electric Power Cooperative 
dklempel@bepc.com 

